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Does North Carolina allow direct access (practice without the legal requirement of a physician’s referral) 
and where can I find it in the NC PT Practice Act? 

North Carolina has had direct access since 1985 when the Practice Act was revised by the NC General 
Assembly.   

As defined by both Federation of State Boards of Physical Therapy and the American Physical Therapy 
Association, direct access means physical therapists can provide evaluation and treatment services 
without the need for an order or referral from a licensed medical doctor or other healthcare 
professional in accordance with state law. 

 


